

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

## Fwd: comments for Tuesday's upcoming meeting

1 message

Jim Mitrisin - El Dorado County <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us>
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Mon, Sep 15, 2014 at 12:16 PM

Please add as comment for item 28 on 9/16/14.

Thank you,
Jim Mitrisin
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
County of El Dorado
Ph. 530.621.5390 Main
Ph. 530.621.5592 Direct
Email jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Jane Parks-McKay <janeparksmckay@sbcglobal.net>

Date: Sat, Sep 13, 2014 at 10:38 PM

Subject: comments for Tuesday's upcoming meeting

To: jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us

We understand that the Proposition 90, the tax transfer is due to sunset this coming February of 2015. For many of us seniors who have no choice but to relocate to a less pricey place and are planning on taking advantage of this Proposition, I would like to ask the Board of Supervisors to vote to immediately continue this and not sunshine this Proposition.

As with many communities, curtailing this opportunity I would think would affect El Dorado County's economy adversely. The trickle-down result of less people moving in, buying homes, paying taxes, and purchasing goods and services in the County could be catastrophic, especially in this day and age.

We respectfully ask the Board to vote to continue this Proposition. Thank you for considering our views.

Jane Parks-McKay and Tim McKay, Santa Cruz (831) 475-0588

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information, and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons other than the intended recipient or entity is prohibited.

If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete the material from your system.

Thank you.